Light Up the Night at YMCA Oct. 27
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Join the Scott County Family YMCA for our first ever after dark Hallo ‘GLOW’ een 3K on
Sunday, October 27. The course will start and finish in front of the YMCA. This event will take
place after the sun has set and the course will be lit along the way with glowing pumpkins and
candle bags. The course is exactly 1.86 miles and has gentle hills.

This is a family event and costumes are encouraged. Awards will be given to the overall male &
female winners as well as the top finishers in their age groups (19 and under, 20-29, 30-39,
40-49, and 50 and over).

There will also be an award for the overall best costume. Early registration will be taken until
October 18; early registration fee is $20/adults and $10/youth (5-15 years old) along with early
registration you will be guaranteed a commemorative t-shirt. Registration will be taken after this
date for a fee of $25 Adults, $15 Youth (5-15) and no guarantee of a t-shirt. Children 5 and
under are free for this event, but they will not receive a t-shirt.

Proceeds from this event will enable more individuals and families to join the Y and allow our Y
to build a healthier community. Packet pick-up will begin at 5:30 p.m. the day of the 3K. The
start will be a mass start at 6:30 p.m. Get in the Halloween spirit and join us for a night of
costume, friends, and fun.

For more information on this program contact the Scott County Family YMCA at (812)
752-9622, come by the Scott County Family YMCA, email Tony Stidham at stidham@scfy.org ,




